
 

Page 1 of 1  Date: June 2023 
 

MolinaHealthcare.com 

Continuous Glucose Monitoring Products 
 
Our providers recently received notification that Molina Healthcare is transitioned coverage of 
therapeutic continuous glucose monitoring (CGM) systems (DexCom G5®, Dexcom G6® and 
Freestyle Libre) under the pharmacy benefits for eligible members on April 1, 2023.  
 
Molina Healthcare clarifies that this transition only applies to its Medicaid LOB. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have questions, please contact Molina Healthcare Network Management at: 855-322-4076 
Thank you for your continued care to our members! 
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